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Get Ready to Go West in 2020
at  Carlson’s  next  User
Conference
August 27, 2019

REGISTRATION is now open for Carlson’s next user conference
in Portland Oregon in April 2020!

Carlson’s user conferences are truly about the users and
offer rare opportunities to meet, greet, eat (and drink!)
with Carlson’s development and support staff. Looking forward
to seeing you there at Go West 2020!

https://thatcadgirl.com.betasites.soundst.com/2019/08/get-ready-to-gowest-in-2020-at-carlsons-next-user-conference/
https://thatcadgirl.com.betasites.soundst.com/2019/08/get-ready-to-gowest-in-2020-at-carlsons-next-user-conference/
https://thatcadgirl.com.betasites.soundst.com/2019/08/get-ready-to-gowest-in-2020-at-carlsons-next-user-conference/
http://www.carlsonsw.com/community/user-conference/
http://www.carlsonsw.com/community/user-conference/

